Sakura-Con General Meeting for January 19, 2014
Meeting called to order at 1:01pm

Department Reports

Publicity

Publications deadline is February 28th!

There will be a survey going to the volunteers regarding staff preservation use.
Looking for volunteers in several sub-departments, such as lost & found, or infobooth.
Posters and flyers are designed, but not printed.

Facilities
The code for the volunteer rates at the Homewood Suites is on the "staff login" section of
the website.

Membership
Please fill out the staff preservation survey!
Registration and staff preservation need volunteers!

Relations

Finalizing the guest roster and the bands.

Guests announced at the meeting. More guests next month!
Looking for Japanese Guest Liaisons

Programming

Masquerade Ball will be held in Main Events this year

We have a Cosplay Coordinator and will be accepting cosplay skits soon.
Panels are open for submissions now!

Cosplay Chess signups are live!

Operations
Need your requests for IT, AV, and Logistics ASAP
Need volunteers for many sub-departments!

General announcements

Wing Luke Museum is celebrating the lunar new year on January 25.

The movie "Anohana" is playing at the Grand lllusion on January 26.

The movie "The Wind Rises" opens at the Cinerama on February 21.
"BeyondCon", a celebration of costumes, will be held in Gig Harbor on Feb 21-23.

Meeting adjourned at 1:21pm.



